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 Dear Parents/carers 

As you may have noticed we have two teachers who are expecting 

babies this Summer.  Mrs Enwright , who is a teacher in F1 will be 

leaving us on Wednesday, 22nd June and Mrs Bibbington in Y3/4 

will leave us on Friday, July 1st. We wish them 

both well and look forward to seeing the new arrivals when they 

finally arrive. Mrs Duniec will be increasing her hours in the 

nursery and we will get another teacher for 2 weeks for Mrs   

Bibbington’s class. In the final week of the year all children will 

move up into their new classes ready for September so we will 

have all our new staff in place for then. You will be informed of 

your child’s new teacher when you get your end of year report in 

July. 

 

Summer Term 2.1 2016 

Dates for your Diary 

 WB Mon 13th June Y1    

phonics testing 

 Mon 13th June-Y3,4,6-Singing 

Day City Hall 

 Mon 13th June Y5 Trip 

 Wed 15th June– Kid Alert Y6 

 Wed 15th June –Athletics  

Costello 

 Thurs 16th June-Parents  

meeting new to F2 

 Tues 21st June-Full Governing 

Body meeting 

 Wed 22nd June –Y1 and 2 trip 

to Sewerby 

 Wed 22nd June– World Cup 

Rugby Y5/6 

 Thurs 23rd June-Polling Day 

 Fri 24th June– Pond Dipping 

Y5 

 Mon 27th June-Pond Dipping 

Y5 

 Wed 29th June-F2 and KS1 

sports day 

 Thurs 30th June-KS2 sports 

day 

 Fri 1st July-Summer Fair 

3.15pm 

 Mon 4th July –F2 trip      

Yorkshire Wildlife Park 

 Tues 5th July-100%            

attendance Bowling 

 Fri 8th July –Official Opening 

of the  school. 

 Wed 13th July-Y6 Graduation  

 Finish for Summer Friday 

22nd July at 3.10pm 

 Back to school Monday 5th 

September 

 Finish Christmas last day  

Friday 16th December 2016 

 

 
 

 

Attendance is improving but 

what about getting to school on 

time? We need all children to be in 

school by 8.55am.  5 minutes late 

each day means 25minutes lost per 

week. 

 

Summer Fair!!!!! Change!! 
Unfortunately, we have had to change the date of the Summer 

Fair due to so many staff having other commitments. It will now 

be on Friday, 1st July at 3.15pm after school. Any prizes for the 

tombola, raffles or other stalls will be greatly received.  Buns 

and cakes for our cake stalls are also wanted.  Sorry for this 

change at this late date. All profits will go towards the  updating 

of our grounds and outdoor areas. 

Photo and Video Discs of 

Rock Challenge are still 

available at the office 

Holidays in Term Time 
The Government advice to schools about 

fining parents/carers for taking term time 

holidays is that they expect schools to  

continue to fine parents/carers.  The DFE 

states that the recent legal findings in the 

Isle of Wight where the judge said that 

90% attendance was satisfactory, was 

wrong, as the DFE state that 96%          

attendance is only average and that any 

time taken for holidays in school time is 

detrimental to a child’s education. 

Sports Days 

 
Foundation 2 and KS1 at 1.30pm 

Wednesday 29th June.   

KS2 1.45pm Thursday 30th June. 

Hopefully the weather will be good if 

not we will  

rearrange. All     

welcome. 

 


